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Ljubljana, 15 March, 2014

Subject: Doctoral studies at Faculty of Computer and Information Science in Ljubljana

Dear SirlMadam,

University of Ljubljana is a distinguished national and regional educational institution ranked among
top 500 universities according to ARWU Shanghai ranking. It is located in the picturesque and vibrant
city of Ljubljana, known for its modern and relaxed atmosphere of one of the smallest European
capitals. Faculty of Computer and Information Science is the leading teaching and research institution
in the field of computer and information science in Slovenia. With its 20 laboratories it provides a large
variety of research opportunities and an excellent academic environment for graduate students.

PhD Study in Computer and Information Science is a Bologna-type program that involves lectures and
seminars in the first study year and focuses on research during the remainder of the program. The
PhD program is entirely in English and starts in October. We encourage highly motivated students
with a solid background in computer science to submit their application.

For the academic year 2014/15 we offer several Teaching Assistant Scholarships and other
scholarships for foreign students (www.fri.uni-lj.si/en/phd/scholarships). | thought that this might be of
interest for your students, as they can apply for cost free PhD education at our institution.

Therefore, | would kindly like to ask you whether it is possible:

- To publish the information about the scholarships on your web side and on the student forum
(text below),

- To disseminate the attached promotional material among your students.

We would really appreciate if you could disseminate the information regarding our doctoral program
among your students.

Kind regards,
prof. dr. Matjaz B. Jurié

Vice Dean for Research
Faculty of Computer and Information Science



